
VEHICLE SAFETY / POLLUTION RECALL CAMPAIGN IN JAPAN 

 

Domestic／Import Vehicles 

CAMPAIGN No． Gai-3474 DATE   October 7, 2022 

MANUFACTURE General Motors Company 

（Japanese Importer :   General Motors Japan Ltd.  ） 

DESCRIPTION OF 
DEFECT 

General Motors has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety 
exists in certain 2022 model year Cadillac XT5, XT6, and GMC Acadia vehicles.  
The rollover valve in the fuel tank in some of these vehicles may not provide a proper 
seal in the event of a rollover crash. If the fuel tank rollover valve is missing, fuel may 
leak from the vehicle during certain types of rollover crashes. If a rollover crash were 
to occur, and if fuel were to leak and contact an ignition source, there is an increased 
risk of post-crash fire. 
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VEHICLE 

「7BA-C1TL」 「XT6」 2021 3 

 

 
TOTAL 3 

 


